From: A L (aliljeg@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 10:00 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

A L 7711 NE 175th St. Kenmore, WA 98028 aliljeg@yahoo.com (206) 542-9717

From: Ann Hostler (rahostler@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 10:41 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Ann Hostler 1004 Commercial Ave # 1021 Anacortes, WA 98221 rahostler@hotmail.com (222) 355-6352

From: Bob Rodgers (rodgersengr1@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 5:44 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Bob Rodgers 16019 NE 145th Ave Brush Prairie, WA 98606 rodgersengr1@comcast.net (360) 798-7793

From: Cindy Hancock (cindysowl66@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 5:12 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Cindy Hancock 8668 Sesame St NW Silverdale, WA 98383 cindysowl66@gmail.com (360) 536-0407

From: Holger Mathews (ginja69@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 7:36 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Holger Mathews 3100 Airport Way S Unit 48 Seattle, WA 98134 ginja69@gmail.com (555) 555-5555

From: Colleen Curtis (colleenhcurtis@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:42 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Colleen Curtis 1520 Chuckanut Crest Dr Bellingham, WA 98229 colleenhcurtis@hotmail.com (360) 676-4113

From: Doug Toelkes (nuestrosueno@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 5:57 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Doug Toelkes 18103 NE 159th Ave Brush Prairie, WA 98606 nuestrosueno@msn.com (503) 234-2289

From: Gary Heimbigner (garyheimbigner@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 5:39 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Gary Heimbigner 23523 14th Dr SE Bothell, WA 98021 garyheimbigner@comcast.net (425) 398-2523

From: Gena DiLabio (dilabiog@frontier.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 5:44 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Gena DiLabio 3124 Dakota Dr Mount Vernon, WA 98274 dilabiog@frontier.com (360) 428-8875

From: George Lathrop (george@awarenessworkshop.org) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:37 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

George Lathrop 1511 3rd St Port Townsend, WA 98368 george@awarenessworkshop.org (206) 335-6964

From: Joe Nichols (machias123@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:30 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington? almost one-third of the state? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Joe Nichols 3820 165th Ave SE Snohomish, WA 98290 machias123@yahoo.com (425) 239-8866

From: Jonathan Schneider (jethroroams@live.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:23 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Schneider 12504 Champion Dr SW Olympia, WA 98512 jethroroams@live.com (206) 383-2033

From: Katherine Kauffman (katiemkauffman@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:34 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Katherine Kauffman 6559 18th Ave SW Seattle, WA 98106 katiemkauffman@gmail.com (206) 251-3206

From: Larry Moreland (Ilm931@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 10:17 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Larry Moreland PO Box 4632 Bremerton, WA 98312 Ilm931@gmail.com (253) 642-6161

From: Laura Huddlestone (blackdubh@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 5:44 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Laura Huddlestone 5222 18th Ave SW Seattle, WA 98106 blackdubh@gmail.com (206) 767-0601

From: L Dong (ledong91@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 9:50 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

L Dong 15128 NE Woodland Pl Woodinville, WA 98072 ledong91@gmail.com (206) 769-9217

From: M Moline (margaretmo@harbornet.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 5:19 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

M Moline 777 Elm Tree Ln Fircrest, WA 98466 margaretmo@harbornet.com (253) 571-5329

From: Melissa Thirloway (thirloway@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 8:42 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Melissa Thirloway 235 10th Ave W Kirkland, WA 98033 thirloway@msn.com (425) 828-0943

From: Michael Nielsen (wsucougar1@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 10:37 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Michael Nielsen 505 N 7th Ave Sequim, WA 98382 wsucougar1@gmail.com (360) 504-2927

From: Nina Mettler (ninamettler@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 9:46 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Nina Mettler 6824 Ravenna Ave NE Seattle, WA 98115 ninamettler@yahoo.com (206) 427-5083

From: Paula Shafransky (pshafransky@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 9:39 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Paula Shafransky 22461 Prairie Rd Sedro Woolley, WA 98284 pshafransky@gmail.com (360) 856-1637

From: Phebe Schwartz (phebess@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:38 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Phebe Schwartz 523 North Garden Street Bellingham, WA 98225 phebess@yahoo.com (213) 456-8790

From: Rand Guthrie (r_guth7@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 8:06 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Rand Guthrie 7102 77th Ave SE Snohomish, WA 98290 r_guth7@yahoo.com (777) 777-7777

From: Rick Romito (stargazer0329@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 8:16 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Rick Romito 4534 Fir Tree Way Bellingham, WA 98229 stargazer0329@comcast.net (360) 647-1215

From: Robert Meyer (meyerrw@mac.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 5:45 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyer 4421 Baker Ave NW Seattle, WA 98107 meyerrw@mac.com (206) 555-5555

From: Sandi Hogben (sshogben@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 6:05 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Sandi Hogben 2205 2nd Ave Apt 205 Seattle, WA 98121 sshogben@hotmail.com (206) 441-7764

From: Sandra Perkins (sandraperkins@seanet.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:29 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Sandra Perkins 13226 42nd Ave NE Seattle, WA 98125 sandraperkins@seanet.com (206) 222-2200

From: Sheryl Krohne (krohnes@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 6:55 AM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Sheryl Krohne 15717 N Hazard Rd Spokane, WA 99208 krohnes@gmail.com (509) 290-7439

From: Silvia De Los Santos (peanutd58@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:13 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Silvia De Los Santos 16742 W One Mile Rd Seabeck, WA 98380 peanutd58@gmail.com (907) 570-4427

From: Tyler Otto (tylertt8@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 5:35 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Tyler Otto 23901 SE 241st St Maple Valley, WA 98038 tylertt8@gmail.com (425) 413-0818

From: Yonit Yogev (yonityogev@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 7:12 PM

To: Records Management (UTC)

Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281

Categories: PC

External Email

Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at least September.

It is now clear: the moratorium saves lives. A recent study by the National Bureau of Economic Research showed that the coronavirus infection rates last year were 4.4% lower in communities that banned electricity and water service disconnections during the pandemic, while death rates from the disease were 7.4% lower.

Almost a year into the COVID crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going away anytime soon. We need to and act on people's needs instead of those of profitable utility companies. Right now, up to 2.2 million people in Washington ? almost one-third of the state ? could be struggling to pay for food, according to recent reports. You have the power to ensure that we don?t compound their suffering by turning off their electricity, too.

Washington can be a state where everyone -- no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity. This is a state where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can count on essential utilities throughout the pandemic and beyond.

Please, keep the lights on.

Sincerely,

Yonit Yogev 821 Kaiser Rd NW Apt 2D Olympia, WA 98502 yonityogev@gmail.com (425) 870-0568